
Florham Park Water Utility 

Lead Service Line Verification 

Prior to the sale of all real property in the Borough of Florham Park, the current property owner is 

responsible for verifying the water service line material. The property owner should consult the 

online service line map or chart via the Borough’s website. Questions can be sent to the Water 

Utility at sherold@fpboro.net or by calling (973) 377-1330. Appointments for inspections must be 

made 48 hours in advance and are available on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Fridays from 7am-9am, 

9:30-11:30am, and 12:30-2:30pm. Private inspections may be done by a licensed plumber. 

 

Property Address:__________________________________________________________________ 

Block and Lot:______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Current Owner: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ______________________________  Email: ______________________________ 

 

New Owner: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ______________________________  Email: ______________________________ 

 

Privately owned water line material: _______________________________________________ 

Source:_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Publically owned water line material:_______________________________________________ 

Source:_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Water Utility Inspection Needed:  Yes  No 

Water Service Line Verification Completed:  Yes  No 

 

_________________________________    _____________________________ 

FPWU Representative     Date 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

To be completed by a FPWU only:    Name:________________________________ 

Line Verification Complete: Yes No   Date: 

LSL replacement needed:  Yes No   Enrolled in LSL Program:___________ 

mailto:sherold@fpboro.net

